
 

 
 

1st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parents Friends Group Spring Term Newsletter  

Welcome to our spring term newsletter, we wanted to bring you up to speed on what the PFG is 

doing within the Holy Cross Community. 

We had a very successful Christmas Fayre, meaning we are now able to start funding activities that 

the children have said they would be interested in. We are also looking to repeat that success and 

hold a summer fayre in July (see diary dates below). 

Good news!  Our application for the Tesco Community Grants Scheme for our Community Garden 

Project has been successful.  Voting will be available in the local Hucknall Tesco Extra and Annesley 

Road Tesco Express stores from 3rd April.  The project with the highest number of votes will receive 

£1,500, the second placed project £1,000, and the third placed project £500.   

This term, we have been advised that the school council wish to purchase a friendship bench in 

memory of Mrs Williams – the school council will be arranging a cake sale to raise funds for this 

during the Spring term, and the PFG have agreed that any outstanding balance will be paid from our 

available funds. 

Additionally, we would like to invite a musician in to run a masterclass for the whole school, in an 

interactive workshop format, Mrs Bales is currently getting more details on this activity, but we will 

be using current funding and future funding raised to cover this. 

We always welcome new members to the PFG team, and even if you can only offer an hour to help 

at events it is much appreciated. A huge thank you to all our volunteers so far.  

If you want any further information, please contact Mrs Machin or Mrs Bales through the school 

office and one of us will get back to you. 

Dates for the diary 

Friday 24th March 2023: 15:30 PFG meeting to discuss Summer Fayre plans 

Weds 22nd March 2023: 18:30-20:00 KS2 Disco 

Friday 28th April 2023: 15:20 Cake Sale 

Friday 7th July 2023: 14:00 Summer Fayre 

Sponsored activity day details to follow. 

Kind Regards 



 

 
 

 

 

Mrs Machin & Mrs Bales 

Parents Friends Group 

 


